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Draft Voter Registration Application for Written Comment 

 

 

Earlier this year, the Colorado Secretary of State accepted a project proposal from a usability and 

information design specialist. This project involves thorough evaluation and redesign of the 

Colorado Voter Registration Application. A primary goal of the project is to ensure that the 

application is user friendly. Therefore, the Secretary of State’s Office requests your review and 

comment on the current draft form. For more information and to view the draft form, please visit 

the Colorado Secretary of State website at: www.sos.state.co.us   
 


